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A Note from The Kellys

[ yvou read our last issue, you might remember us declaring that this was going to be our
vear. And, just like that, things have moved at lightning speed! On July 22nd, we celebrated a
major milestone-—our groundbreaking ceremony-— and construction is now in full swing!
The event was a wonderful gathering of community members, families, friends, and key
figures including Mayor Sadler, the City Council, Sheriff Hammonds, Police Chief Rollinson,
and many others. We're thrilled to report that construction is progressing smoothly and
remains on track to be completed by the end of this vear. A huge thank vou to our
contractor, Berry Building Group, for their outstanding work so far. Stay tuned for more
updates as we continue this exciting journey! “Alexis & Josh Kelly

Quarter 2-Quarter 3 Recap

 City of Washington selects Berry Building Group as General Contractor
e Incredible donation of $24,555 received from WIMCO Charitable Foundation
Ground Break!
Selection of 2024-2025 Board Members
Ashlee Craig, Office Manager, celebrates 4 years with our organization
' » Upcoming in Quarter 4: Ribbon Cutting & Grand Opening € '
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Mario Artis
Niadra Pratt
Regina Boyd

Wendy Gray-Hudnell

e We're excited to announce that as we prepare to open our doors, we'll be
Interestedin ) ) : : i _ _
donating? secking support in a variety of roles. Whether you're interested in
R _‘%" becoming an intern, volunteer, staff member, mentor, room sponsor or
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- donor, we'd love to hear from you!
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Reach out to ashlee@thekellychildrenshome.org for more info!




